
 Ryan International Academy 

 Kanakapura Road 

 
 

RIAK/Cir #/0007/2023-24                                                                          Date: 28-06-2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

Red is just not a colour, it's an attitude which speaks louder 

We are happy to celebrate Red day at school on 30-06-2023, Friday. Children are requested to be in Red 

coloured dress! (optional) 

As a part of the Red Day Activity, Children are here by informed to carry one of these mentioned items 

for their fruit break. 

🍓 strawberry /🍅 tomatoes/🍎 apple? beetroot/🍉 diced watermelon. Children will be exposed to 

things which are red in colour. 

 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


